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 Lakeview Estates HOA Board Meeting Feb. 06, 2018 

 

Board Members in attendance were: 

Kenny Hay-President 

Jeannie Hale -Vice President 

Barbara Cochran -Treasurer  

Jeff Kaspar -Board Member  

Lew Decker-Acting Secretary  

Peter Logan-Board Member 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:03pm 

 

Barbara Cochran reviewed 2018 budget -Discussed-outstanding 

HOA dues ...expenditures, and money available for future projects.  

 

Motion made to move forward in processing liens on properties of 

homeowners who are arrears on their annual dues and/or Special 

Assessment payment. 
 

Discussion concerning moving forward on entrance wall , still 

waiting on one bid.   

 

Discussion on common ground projects of what needs to take place 

this Spring to get for dock project. 
 

Meeting adjourned 8:10 pm 

 


